
 

 

Dyddiad | Date 19 October 

Pwnc | Subject: Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill 

Dear Paul, 

The Business Committee wrote to us on 5 October seeking our views on the proposed timetable for 

the Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill (“the Bill”). They noted the interest that your 

Committee is likely to have in the Bill. 

I would welcome your views on whether, and how your Committee would want to get involved in the 

scrutiny of this Bill.  I would also like to invite your Committee to the technical briefing we are having 

from Welsh Government officials on 4 November. While the exact timings of the briefing have yet to 

be confirmed, it would take place in the morning. It would be helpful to know as soon as possible, 

whether any Members wish to attend this briefing, and if so, how many. 

I am happy to meet with you to discuss this further. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.
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